
St Wilfrid’s Weekly Newsletter 

Love God, Love Each Other, Love Learning 

Christian Value for November:  Friendship   

THIS WEEK:  

We have had another delightful week in school. As expected during this time of year, there have been a few bugs 

going around. However, a highlight of the week was on Wednesday when Pine Class celebrated Anglo-Saxon 

Day. The class looked outstanding in their costumes, and their learning truly came to life. Well done, Pine Class!  
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Let all that you do be done in love (1 Cor 16:14) 

WORSHIP: This week, we reflected on the importance of forgiveness in friendship. We explored the concept of 

forgiving others and seeking forgiveness ourselves. Also, we had team worship on Wednesday, and on Thursday, 

Reverend Susan taught us a new song.  

NEW PARENTS SHOWROUND: 

Please ask them to contact Mrs Harte or Mrs Brown in the school office on: 

(01524) 811230   

CHRISTMAS FAIR:  

Thank you for all the donations sent in so far.  

We still need lots more items for the Christmas Fair and Secrets Room.  

Please provide any of the below items and send them into school as soon as possible.  

(you can provide items for other classes) 

 Christmas Fair: CLASS STALLS 

ASH Decorate a Biscuit – please send in 

digestives, rich tea, tubes of icing and 

sprinkles 

WILLOW Unlock the box – please send in new or 

used soft toys 

CHERRY Fill the jam jar – fill any sized jar. eg hair 

bobbles, marbles, little action figures, 

sweets etc 

CHESTNUT Christmas Tombola – please send in 

Christmas items in for this stall 

BEECH Bottlebola – bottles can include wine, soft 

drinks, shampoo etc 

PINE Chocolate – anything containing chocolate 

SYCAMORE Candle – any type of candle, this can 

include wax melts 

OAK Year 6 will be making their own games  

Secrets Room Items: 

Secrets Room – Tuesday 5th December 

The Secrets Room provides children with the opportunity 

to purchase Christmas presents without their parents  

being present. The gifts are available for under £2.50. 

Here are some quick and easy gift ideas: 

• Mugs filled with sweets or chocolate 

• Attractively wrapped candles 

• Handkerchiefs 

• Toiletries 

• Car wash sets – sponge and sachets of car s 

• Shampoo/wax 

 

 



 

Key Stage 1 Nativity (In School) 

 Key Stage 2 Carol Service (In Church) 

Nativity: Tue 12th Dec 2pm / Wed 13th Dec 2pm and 6.00pm 

Carol Service: Tue 19th Dec 2pm / 6.30pm  

St Wilfrid’s Weekly Newsletter 

Love God, Love Each Other, Love Learning 

November 

24th 2023 

ISSUE 11 

Let all that you do be done in love (1 Cor 16:14) 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Mon 27th, Tue 28th, Wed 29th and Thu 30th Nov—Bikeability (Yr 5s)  

Wed 29th—Whole School Flu Immunisations— Letter have been sent 

Friday 1st December 2023—PTFA/School Christmas Fair 5pm—7pm in school  

WB 4th December—Elf Run—In support of St John’s Hospice  

Mon 4th December—Whole School Trip to the Panto—Jack and the Beanstalk! 

Tues 5th December—Secrets Room— See Parent App for details  

Tue 5th—Our third Hot Chocolate and Chat for St Wilfrid’s Leavers. 4pm –5pm in school 

Wed 6th Dec—Community Tea in School for senior member of our community 2pm –3pm 

Wed 6th—Miss Holt—Music Assembly 10am—families of children performing welcome 

 Nativity and Carol Service— Please see above.  

Fri 15th December—Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day  

Tue 19th Dec—Key Stage One Parties—Please wear party clothes all day 

Wed 20th Key Stage Two Parties—Please wear party clothes all day 

Thursday 21st—Finish for Christmas Holiday—2pm school closes 

(Orchard Club closes— 4.45pm)  

 

Final thought… As this is our last week on value of Friendship, I came across this lovely quote… 

 

‘True friendship is like sound health, the value of it is seldom known until it be lost.’  

SHOE BOXES: 

Thank you so much for your generous donations towards our "Send a Smile" Shoe Box Campaign. We have re-

ceived over 60 shoe boxes. A huge thank you to Mrs Pilkington for organising this. It is a really great way for St. 

Wilfrid's to support children and families.  

STARS OF THE WEEK: 

 

  

 

 

BIKEABILITY: 

Next week, Sycamore Class will be taking part in Bikeability  

training. A great chance to learn how to keep safe whilst riding 

their bikes. 


